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I am submitting and advocating for Veteran plates to be allowed on motorcycles and 

mopeds in the state of Oregon. As a wife of a Marine, his service to our country 

should be honored by the state of Oregon in the same way it is recognized for motor 

vehicles.  

My husband also serves on the board of a non profit 501c(3) Veterans organization 

that takes Veterans out on motorcycle and camping trips to combat Veteran suicide 

and PTSD. Most of these Vets feel forgotten about after their time of service. This 

simple designation to allow Veteran plates on two wheeled motor vehicles is a small 

gesture of gratitude by the state of Oregon for these men and women who served our 

country.  

 

Thank you for voting in support of this measure.  


